
Appendix 9 

Insightrix Survey Results 

2023 Results are in parentheses 

Question Response 

How many times have you ridden a shared 
e-scooter in Saskatoon since they were first

launched in May 2023? 

Never – 83% (89%) 
Once – 7% (6%) 
2-5 times – 7% (4%)
6-10 times – 2% (1%)
More than 10 times – 2% (0%)

Do you think the shared e-scooter program 
should continue past the two-year pilot? 

Continue the program as is – 40% (40%) 
I’m not sure – 24% (29%) 
Discontinue the program – 23% (18%) 
Continue the program but with changes – 
13% (13%) 


